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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

October 7, 1997
Lee Gentemann

1820 Hamlet Ct. S.

Salem, Oregon 97302
Dear Lee:
Enclosed is my check for the $15.00    I just wanted to write a quick note and thank you for the work and initiative you are taking on this.  

As with all my projects, I am hoping for the best and prepared for the worst.  So even if the researchers don’t come up with anything, at least we’ll know another place NOT to look.

My GEDCOM program is coming along pretty good.  I have used it to import a GEDCOM file and export all of the ancestors born before 1900 successfully.  It still needs quite a bit of work on the user interface to make it user friendly for others to use.  

I’ll send you an email once I upload it to my site.

I still plan to distribute it as freeware once it gets a bit further along.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

